
Illinois Wesleyan University 

Digital Commons @ IWU Digital Commons @ IWU 

News and Events Office of Communications 

Spring 5-4-2006 

Filipino High School Graduates Perform Dances from the Filipino High School Graduates Perform Dances from the 

Southern Philippines Southern Philippines 

Meg Dubuque 
Illinois Wesleyan University 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.iwu.edu/news 

Recommended Citation 
Dubuque, Meg, "Filipino High School Graduates Perform Dances from the Southern 
Philippines" (2006). News and Events. 3342. 
https://digitalcommons.iwu.edu/news/3342 

This Article is protected by copyright and/or related rights. It has been brought to you by Digital 
Commons @ IWU with permission from the rights-holder(s). You are free to use this material in any 
way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. For 
other uses you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s) directly, unless additional rights 
are indicated by a Creative Commons license in the record and/ or on the work itself. This material 
has been accepted for inclusion by faculty at Illinois Wesleyan University. For more information, 
please contact digitalcommons@iwu.edu. 
©Copyright is owned by the author of this document. 

http://www.iwu.edu/
http://www.iwu.edu/
https://digitalcommons.iwu.edu/
https://digitalcommons.iwu.edu/news
https://digitalcommons.iwu.edu/univcom
https://digitalcommons.iwu.edu/news?utm_source=digitalcommons.iwu.edu%2Fnews%2F3342&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.iwu.edu/news/3342?utm_source=digitalcommons.iwu.edu%2Fnews%2F3342&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:digitalcommons@iwu.edu


Filipino High School Graduates Perform Dances from the Southern Philippines 
May4, 2006 

BLOOMINGTON, Ill. -Filipino high school graduates from Mindanao, 
Phil ippines, will perform dances from the Southern Philippines on Monday, 
May 8, at 7:30 p.m. in the Hansen Student Center at Illinois Wesleyan 
University, 300 Beecher St., Bloomington. 

Sponsored by the May Term Office and the Social Science Division, the event 
is free and open to the public. The 23 students performing, as well as eight 
adult chaperones, are visit ing campus, and the May Term course 'Peoples and Cultures of Southeast Asia;• taught by Teddy 
Amoloza, Professor of Sociology. The students represent many different religious denominations of the Philippines, both 
Christian and non-Christian. 

The group's cultural performance at Hansen Student Center that evening will include dances that depict various Filipino 
customs and traditions. 

For additional information, contact Teodora Amoloza at (309) 556-3405 or tamoloza@iwu.edu. 

Contact: Meg Dubuque, (309) 556-3181 
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